
GARFIELD SCHOOL DISTRICT TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT 
 

  

To All Garfield Students: 
 
The Technology Department has the capability to 
monitor all activity on Teams and the district Email. 
The following are General Remote Learning Rules that all 
students are required to follow:  
  

• YOU ARE NOT PERMITTED TO CREATE YOUR OWN TEAM 
OR GROUP UNLESS DIRECTED BY YOUR TEACHER.  

• ANY TEAM CREATED BY A STUDENT WILL BE DELETED 
AND SCHOOL PRINCIPAL WILL BE NOTIFIED.  

• ALL COMMUNICATION BETWEEN STUDENTS MUST BE 
ACADEMIC AND CIVIL IN NATURE.  

• REMEMBER ALL COMPUTER ACTIVITY IS MONITORED AND 
TRACKED, SO USE PROPER ETIQUETTE.  

• ALL COMMUNICATION TO PEERS AND TEACHERS MUST BE 
RESPECTFUL.  

• REMEMBER TEAMS IS AVAILALE TO SUPPORT 
INSTRUCTION AND ACADEMIC COLLABORATION.  
IT IS NOT YOUR SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORM.  

  

NO BULLYING OR HARRASSEMENT  

WILL BE TOLERATED!  

 
 


